
 

 

Clifton Police Department 
TRAFFIC DIVISION 

900 CLIFTON AVENUE 
CLIFTON, NEW JERSEY 07013 

 
Office: 973-470-5922      

Email: mdroubi@cliftonpolice.org 

Thomas Rinaldi 
Chief of Police 

Lt. Mohammad Droubi 
Commander 

To: Liana Bolcato 
From: Lt. Mohammad Droubi 
Date: February 28, 2023  
Re: 522 Valley Road Site Plan  
 
The Traffic Division was tasked with reviewing the revised site plan for 522 Valley Road.  Seeing that the 
revised plan addresses the issues brought up in the initial review, the Traffic Division has no further 
comment.   
 

    Respectfully Submitted; 

        M. Droubi 
    Lt. Mohammad Droubi 
Traffic Division Commander     

 
 


